Appendix

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Commonwealth Edison Company Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

As a result of the inspection conducted on August 30 through September 2,
1982, and in accordance with the NRC Enforcement Policy, 47 FR 9987 (March 9,
1982), the following violation was identified:

10 CFR 71.5 prohibits transport of licensed material outside the confines of
the plant or other place of use or delivery of licensed materials to a carrier
for transport unless the licensee complies with applicable regulations of the
Department of Transportation in 49 CFR Parts 170-189.

49 CFR 173.392(c)(1) requires that packaged shipments of low specific activity
(LSA) materials transported in exclusive use vehicles must be packaged in
strong, tight packages so that there will be no leakage of radiocactive material
under conditions normally incident to transportation.

Contrary to the above, a total of three 55-gallon drums containing LSA radio-
active materials from Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station were not stiong tight
packages upon arrival at the Richland, Washington burial site on June 22 and

August 23, 1982, due to a hole in the lid of each drum.

The inspection showed that action had been taken to correct the identified
item of noncompliance and to prevent recurrence. Consequently, no reply to
this item of noncompliance is required and we have no further questions
regarding this matter.

J. R. Miller, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
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